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           7th October 2025 

Greenbank School Disco 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce our Greenbank School Disco will be held on Thursday 13th November and tickets are 

now available for purchase at £4 each. 

Timing breakdown: 

Year 3 & 4 – 4:00pm - 5:15pm 

Year 5 & 6 - 5:45pm – 7:00pm  

As you are aware, our Greenbank campus does not currently have 

a dedicated Fundraising Friends committee. Therefore, we are 

incredibly grateful to the Rooksdown Fundraising Friends who 

have generously stepped in to support us with this event! They 

have not only booked the DJ but are also managing the ticket sales 

for us. 

How to Purchase Tickets: 

Due to this wonderful support, ticket sales will be processed 

through the Rooksdown Fundraising Friends account. 

• You will need to create a new account on their event site 
to purchase tickets as the old Greenbank PFTA events site 
is no longer active. 

• To create your new account and make a purchase, please 
visit https://www.pta-events.co.uk/ffrooksdown 
The purchase process is straightforward and should only 

take a few moments. 

Beyond the disco: 

Snacks, drinks and sweet treats will be available for purchase as well as ‘Adopt a Teddy’ and a Glitter Tattoos stand. 

However, we will not be selling hot dogs this time around. We advise children to bring a small amount of change to 

make any purchases, if they wish to.  

Disco expectations: 

As usual children will not be permitted to leave the disco and walk home unaccompanied. 

On the night, children should be dropped off via the front office and collected from the back of the hall (near Year 5 

collection doors). 
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Volunteers needed: 

Any volunteers who would be willing to support us at the disco, would be highly appreciated! Please email 

admin@chjs.net team to let them know if you’re available. 

We are very thankful for the Rooksdown Fundraising Friends' commitment to our whole community and their support 

in making this event happen! All the profit from ticket sales will be ringfenced and used directly to support our 

students and teachers at the Greenbank campus. 

We look forward to seeing all our students at the disco on 13th November! 

 

Kind Regards 

Castle Hill Team 
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